
July 19, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

The Miller's (Jonathan and Sonya) have been an important part of our community for several years. I

have been den leader of Boy Scout Troop #602 for many years. Every year, we borrow the Miller's truck

to deliver mulch as a fund raiser for the troop. The Miller's provide the truck and fuel at no cost to the

boy scouts.

My wife, Lenora, is an operating room nurse at Montgomery General in Olney, MD. A few years ago, we

awoke to two feet of snow and the county had not yet plowed our street. We called the Miller's at 4:30

a.m. and Jon Miller immediately plowed to our driveway (approx. % mile) and out to route 216 (another

mile) so my wife could get to work and they asked for no compensation in return.

All this could not have happened without small businesses like this in our neighborhood.

Please vote for the ZRA so that the Millers can keep their small business in our neighborhood.

Kim and Lenora Kroll

8790 Teresa Lane

Laurel, MD 20723


